
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To:  City of Seguin Mayor and Council 

From:  Andy Quittner, City Attorney  

 

Date:  April 3, 2019 

 

Re: Ordinance creating a no parking zone on both sides of Eighth Street 

 

Since Eighth Street has been reconstructed it is becoming a parking lot for tractor trailer trucks 

waiting to be let into Niagara and possible other businesses.  This has created litter and other 

related problems.  The contractor for the SEDC has to pick up trash before mowing, which takes 

more time and costs more money.  More importantly, persons interested in the available land 

along Eighth Street have expressed concerns with the truck parking and whether or not access to 

the properties will be hindered. 

Parking on the side of the road also helps decrease the life of the roadbed.  After discussing the 

matter with the City Engineer, David Rabago, and he has opined that the best solution is to make 

the street a no parking zone.   

The Niagara plant manager has been notified that this Ordinance is being considered. 


